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November 9, 2020
Welcome, Eddy Hernandez, Director of Plant Operations! If you need something completed in your apartment, please follow the same process by contacting the Concierge Desk at 561-609-4020 to place a work order.
0 positive cases for Residents. We have 1 positive employee in Skilled Nursing and 1 positive employee in Assisted Living.

Positive COVID-19 cases continue in Palm Beach County. Reminder of the importance of wearing a mask at all times. Private Aides should wear masks at all times when in your apartments. If you need a mask please call the Concierge Desk and we will bring a mask to you. Manage social distance between others and continue to wash your hands frequently.
We are continuing to monitor the storm’s track. The storm may cross back over Florida. We will monitor and see the storm’s track in the next days and will put patio furniture back outside for you. We responded out of a level of caution.

Dining Room reopening is to be determined at the moment. We will connect with the Leadership Team, Board of Managers to make a decision. There are mixed feelings. We will make a decision by mid-week. 
If we do not offer Dining next week, we are still committed to offering a nice, Thanksgiving Dinner in the dining spaces downstairs. 

Outdoor Fitness Classes began today in the Cortile. There was nice positive Resident feedback. We hope you enjoyed it. Call the Hotline at 561-757-2464 to make a reservation.

There is a Veteran’s Day program scheduled this Wednesday at 1pm on Channel 909. 

JFS Food Pantry Pick-Up is scheduled for this Friday, November 13th between 1:30 – 2:30pm. Please leave unopen, non-perishable items outside of your apartment between 1:30-2:30pm this Friday.
We have thought about putting out collection boxes in common areas of the community to drop-off items at your convenience. Stay tuned for more details.

Please do not leave walkers, scooters or other items in the hallways, outside of your apartments. It causes a trip hazard for other residents.

Reminder for the Employee Appreciation Gift Fund. It means a lot to the Employees. There is still time to make a contribution to the fund.

As a reminder to those tuning in, please do not wear strong perfume or cologne. Many people have asthma or difficulty breathing with heavy perfume.

A construction wall is going up in front of the Main Dining Room tomorrow in preparation for the new Cocktail Lounge/Pre-Function area renovation. Construction will officially begin on Monday, November 16th. The goal is to have completed April 2021.

Resident Question:
1. The Thermostat in my apartment is very cold and cannot adjust thermostat. A few of my other friends have made the same comment.
A. We will look into this issue and correct for you.
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